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Carlisle Barracks trims Trees during the
Holiday Season

Carlisle Barracks trims Trees during the Holiday Season

A freshly shorn tree stands in front of the
post Fire Department. Tree limbs were cut

for safety reasons. Photo by Carol Kerr.

e The Carlisle Barracks Department of Public
Works is spending part of the holiday season
cutting trees on post. However, these trees are

being cut for safety reasons.

“After the storms this summer we realized that there were several trees on post that presented a hazard
to the community,” said Tom Kelly, director of the Carlisle Barracks Department of Public Works.

“For example the fence along Claremont Road has been damaged several times due to falling limbs.”

Crews will be out this week and next week trimming trees around post.

U.S. Army War College Archives - News Article - 02 December 2011



